

Ambition · Pride · Success

7th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Summer Term Parent/Carer Forum 5.30pm Monday 14th June - Virtual Meeting Online

We would like to invite you to this term's Parent/Carer Forum. The focus of the meeting will be on supporting your child in preparation for exams and assessments and therefore is particularly relevant for students in Year 9, Year 10 and Year 12 with internal exams taking place in the coming weeks. However, parents and carers from all year groups are welcome to attend.

This Parent/Carer Forum will be an online meeting, via Microsoft Teams. The meeting will be led by Mrs Goodes, Vice Principal and Mr Macaulay, Assistant Principal.

The meeting focus will be on effective revision techniques to support your child. There will be an opportunity for a Q&A session at the end of the meeting.

If you would like to attend please contact Miss Nethercott by email – nethercottl@haileyburyturnford.com

Miss Nethercott will provide further details about how you can join this meeting.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal